
Placer Kids/Sierra Forever 

Placer County Foster Youth need you.  There is an urgent need for committed families and adults in our 

community to step forward to provide temporary and permanent homes for children and youth of all 

ages.  

Often, due to a shortage of local Placer foster home options, youth live out of their communities, taking 

them out of their schools and away from valuable resources and supports.  In many cases, school 

interruption causes the youth to fall behind during their critical high school years. 

Website:  placerkids@sierraff.org 

Phone:  (530) 887-9982  or  (530) 886-5565 

  

Rocklin USD contact: 

Hannah Anderson, RUSD Assistant Director, Innovation and School Programs  

Phone:  (916) 630-3301 
Email:  handerson@rocklinusd.org 
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